
 

FOR December 2nd meeting. 
  
DRAFT  
Recommendation for process to create The Task force response to NICJR  
  
Next Steps for Task force for December 2021.  
  
The first full Task force meeting of 2022, will be January the 6th 2022 
  
The 2 subcommittees are HIGHLY ENCOURAGED TO keep meeting during December 2021 so we are ready to submit 
each subcommittee analysis and recommendations in time to be distributed by city staff to the full Task Force ASAP in 
January to be distributed before the January 6th. 2022 meeting.  
  
The January 6th meeting will be an opportunity for the 2 subcommittees to present their reports, find common 
ground  
  
Each Subcommittee Work on a parallel track 
  
First create an introduction including our experience as a Task force. Note weaknesses and strengths of this process. 
  

1.     Create a report which reviews recommendations by NICJR with feedback as to which can be supported.  

  
2.     Which recommendations can be supported but have major weaknesses. Write what the weaknesses are and how the recommended 

project can be strengthened.  

  
 3.     Decide which NICJR recommendations cannot be supported at all and the reasons why and defend your subcommittee position. 

Offer alternatives if appropriate. 

  
4.     Create your subcommittees alternative recommendations 

  
5.     Or recommend new initiatives. 

  
Guiding principles. 
  
LESS IS MORE. Be succinct, bold and courageous. 


